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NARRAGANSETT BREWING CO.
ELMWOOD STATION

PROVIDENCE, R.l. U.S.A. 10 March 1949

The Honorable Louis P. Gagne
Office of the Mayor .

City Hall

Lewiston, Maine

Dear Mayor Gagne:

We understand that you are planning a visit to Providence in the near
future to bring down the St. Dom's Booster Club Hockey Team, who will
participate in the New England Hockey Tournament at the Rhode Island
Auditorium 17, 18, 19 March. We understand, also, that Mayor R. L.
Halle will accompany you.

We would be greatly honored and pleased if you and Mayor Halle with
a party of thirty five or forty of your friends could find time to
visit with us here at our brewery, go through the plant, and to have
a snack luncheon.

We wish that we could have a larger party, but at the present time
our facilities are such that we cannot adequately take care of more
than forty at the outside.

As Lewiston and Auburn have both been great boosters of Narragansett
for many years, we sincerely hope that you will find it possible to
accept our invitation. If you do so, would you please ask your sec-
retary to let us know if Friday noon is convenient and how many we
can expect at that time.

We are writing a similar letter to Mayor Halle and I presume that
you and he can collaborate in drawing up the list of guests that you
will bring with you.

¥ith a hearty Hi, Neighbor! to all our good friends in Lewiston,
am _

Treasurer

CWH:mer

ADDRESS ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO THE COMPANY
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